A Note from the Teacher

Dear First Grade Families,

Happy Friday and Happy October! |
hope you all have had a good week full of
God's blessings in your life,

This week we had special visitors come
to our school. The firefighters from Lake Ozark
came and shared lots of important information
with us. It was lots of fun and very educational.
Ask your child what they learned about fire
safety this week.

| want to thank those of you who have
signed up for a Parent Teacher Conference. If
you have not had time to do that yet, please let
me know if you need me to re-send the link. |
look forward to meeting with all of you. Have a
wonderful weekend!

In Christ, Mrs. Jordan &)

A friendly reminder...

Please remember to send your child to
school with a water bottle each day.
We no longer have use of the water

fountain, and I don't always have extra
cups in the classroom. It is important
for children to stay hydrated during

the day. Thank youl

King's Academy
Lake Ozark, MO

Friday, Oct. 7, 2021
Newsletter #6

Bible Verse of the Week

“Trust in the Lord with all
your heart and lean not
on your own
understanding...”

~Proverbs 3:5

(We will add verse 6 next week!)

Looking Ahead...

Friday, October 15: End of Quarter 1

Friday, October 22:

Oct. 25-28: Parent Teacher Conf. Week

Thursday, Oct. 28: Halloween Party@11:00
Early Dismissal @ 12:15

Friday, October 29: NO SCHOOL!

Sunday, October 31: Trunk or Treat @ CTK
2:00-4:00

Thursday, November 11: Veteran's Day
Program (Talent Show...Tribute to U.S.A.)
9:00

Tuesday, Nov. 16: Camp Read-a-Lot




